
 

March 26, 2020 

Vendor News Flash 

Courtesy Reminder:  
Download Your EBT System APL Daily  

 

This is a courtesy reminder to our vendor community to download the 
Authorized Product List (APL) daily to ensure your EBT systems will have 
most updated APL.  

A number of changes to WIC authorized foods have recently been made. 
These changes are effective immediately and more APL changes may occur 
in the near future. Therefore, we encourage you to keep your EBT system’s 
APL updated daily. If necessary for your system, complete any additional 
point-of-sale flagging or processes required to allow these items for sale by 
WIC tender in your stores.  

If you experience an issue, please email the label with brand name, size, 
and UPC bar code to WICUPC@hhsc.state.tx.us for addition to the APL.  

VMO is ready to assist our vendor partners. Should you have any questions 
regarding this Vendor News Flash, please contact VMO’s Vendor Outreach 
Branch at WICVendorRelations@hhsc.state.tx.us or 1-800-252-9629.  

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
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